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Entech signs the Managed Service Providers Stimulus Pledge 
 

Fort Myers, FL, May 12, 2020 – As the government has planned and continues to plan relief efforts 
to support small businesses during the coronavirus crisis, Entech has joined a group of 59 IT 
service providers nationwide in a pledge to continue business operations in support of their 
employees, clients, and vendors. The MSP Stimulus Pledge is a collective of peers and competitors 
in the IT Services industry committing to using government assistance, including PPP funds, as 
intended: to keep team members employed and keep the economy moving. The pledge currently 
protects over 1300 jobs in the industry.  
 
The MSP Stimulus Pledge asks organizations to use stimulus funds to commit to avoiding layoffs of 
staff and pay reductions, paying bills on time, providing no increase in owner’s compensation, 
working as partners with vendors without demanding concessions simply because they can use the 
leverage of economic conditions, and running the businesses in a manner that creates a strong 
foundation for our employees and clients into a new future. 
 
"Our employees are our most important assets. We, as business leaders, need to make sure they 
know how valued they are for us. Signing this pledge is another way to show our employees, 
clients and vendors that we are committed to do our part in stimulating the economy", said Jake 
Spanberger, President of Entech. 
 
Technology services are critical during the COVID-19 pandemic and will continue to be vital to the 
business community moving forward. The stimulus program has given the technology industry an 
opportunity to become collectively stronger which will be necessary to help businesses overcome 
the challenges as they move into an uncertain future. 
 
About Entech 
Headquartered in Fort Myers with an additional location in Bradenton, Entech is an IT Managed 
Services and Integration provider doing business in Southwest Florida since 1998. Entech is 
committed to provide best-in-class, enterprise-level support, project solutions, and strategic 
technology consulting to small and medium size businesses. Entech has designed its services to 
remove the hurdles technology can create and by doing so, helps clients focus on what really 
matters to them. Connect with us on Facebook, LinkedIn and Twitter, or visit entechUS.com. 
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